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Early Dismissal every 
Friday at 2:05 PM

Thank you Liberty Families for supporting us through our first month of the year. I am excited to start the month of October and I look forward to 
seeing you at some of our PTA events and our conferences. As a school we are focusing on zones of regulation to help our students self regulate. 
In particular I will be challenging our students this month to define what our ?Green? zone looks like and sounds like in the classroom. Here is a 
link to a website that explains the zones : https://zonesofregulation.com/index.html.  The ?Green? zone is the zone we learn in.  Students should 
feel comfortable and ready to learn in this zone.  Please consider talking about the zones of regulations with your students at home. When we 
share the same message it helps reinforce the work. I appreciate you and your support.   Here are a few opportunities for  school involvement 
this month:  

- PTA - https://mp.gg/n5dxc
- Adult English Learner Classes:   https:// forms.gle/p4cEe1XYwL8jC9yq6  These classes are from 5 to 7 here at Liberty with childcare 

provided.
-  Parent Advisory Team (FOR MORE INFORMATION CLICK HERE.), To join please click here: Link: https:// forms.gle/QtKsaruCJ4ggeTXZA 

The team  is to advise the Principal and other school leaders on ways to improve the student and families? experiences in our schools, 
develop strong school-home partnerships, and promote the active participation and engagement of parents, family, and community 
members in the achievement and well-being of all students. Please note that we will consider all applications but it does not guarantee 
that you will be selected to serve on the advisory team. 

Gracias Liberty Families por apoyarnos durante nuestro primer mes del año. Estoy emocionado de comenzar el mes de octubre y espero verlos 
en algunos de nuestros eventos y conferencias. Como escuela, nos estamos enfocando en zonas de regulación para ayudar a nuestros 
estudiantes a autorregularse. En particular, desafiaré a nuestros estudiantes este mes a definir cómo se ve y suena nuestra zona "verde" en el 
salón de clases. Aquí hay un sitio web que explica las zonas: https://zonesofregulation.com/index.html. La zona "verde" es la zona en la que 
aprendemos. Los estudiantes deben sentirse cómodos y listos para aprender en esta zona. Considere hablar sobre las zonas de regulaciones con 
sus estudiantes en casa. Cuando compartimos el mismo mensaje ayudamos a reforzar el trabajo. Les agradezco el apoyo. Aquí hay algunas 
oportunidades para la participación escolar este mes:  

- PTA - https://mp.gg/n5dxc

- Clases de estudiantes de inglés para adultos:   https:// forms.gle/p4cEe1XYwL8jC9yq6  Lose lunes desde 5 a 7 y hay gente para cuidar a 

sus hijos.

- Equipo asesor de padres (PARA MÁS INFORMACIÓN HAGA CLIC AQUÍ), para unirse haga clic aquí: Enlace: 

https:// forms.gle/QtKsaruCJ4ggeTXZA El equipo debe asesorar al director y otros líderes escolares sobre formas de mejorar las 

experiencias de los estudiantes y las familias en nuestras escuelas, desarrollar asociaciones sólidas entre la escuela y el hogar y 

promover la participación activa y compromiso de los padres, la familia y los miembros de la comunidad en el logro y el bienestar de 

todos los estudiantes. Tenga en cuenta que consideraremos todas las solicitudes, pero eso no garantiza que usted será seleccionado 

para formar parte del equipo asesor. 

Thanks again for letting us support your child,

Gracias nuevamente por permitirnos apoyar a su hijo, 

Travis Hammond

Liberty Principal 
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FA LL CONFERENCES
Fall Conferences are approaching.  

Conferences will be conducted 
during the week of Monday, 
October 31, 2022 through 

Thursday, November 3, 2022.  

Dism issal dur ing conference 
week is 12:40 pm .

If you need an interpreter, please 
let your students teacher know as 
soon as possible so we have time 

to make the necessary 
arrangements.

10/7-- Picture Day

10/7 -- Early Release Friday @ 2:15

10/14 -- NO SCHOOL

10/21 -- Early Release Friday @ 2:15

10/24-10/28 -- Bookfair Week

10/25 -- Hot Chocolate with the Principal 
@ 8:15-9:15  am

10/27 -- Family Harvest Night

10/28-- Early Release Friday @ 2:15 

10/31-11/3 -- Conference Week

     Early Release @ 12:40 all week

11/1 -- Evening Conferneces 

school  pict ur e day
Fr iday, Oct ober  7t h

Purchases can be made online or with 
the envelope that was sent home or 

use the QR code below.

All students will get their picture taken 
even if a purchase is not made.

It's always fun to see our students 
dressed in their best!

Transpor t at ion Changes & 
St udent  Messages

Please call t he of f ice before 
3:15pm  if  you are changing how 
your  st udent  is going hom e.  It  
is very busy in t he af t ernoons 

in t he of f ice and t h is w il l  
prevent  confusion for  st af f  and 

st udent s and ensure enough 
t im e t o pass along t he 

m essage.  



STUDENT DROP OFF AND PICK UP!
Student  safety is always at  the forefront  of our planning and our highest  pr ior ity.   Please be sure to use the 

parking lot  on 47th when dropping off students.  DO NOT st op in t he road t o drop of f  your  
st udent  or  st udent s.  This causes m ajor  t raf f ic problem s and backs up our  buses.     

Also please be aware of crossing guards in the crosswalks and school buses with their  stop arm extended and 
lights f lashing.  

Please do not  have your student  at  school before 9:05 am unless they are  Pat rol crossing guards.  We don't  have 
supervision for students before 9:05 am.  Student  dismissal is at  3:45 pm Monday - Thursday and at  2:15 pm on 

Fr iday.  Please be here on t ime to pick up your student

¡DEJAR Y RECOGER AL ESTUDIANTE!
La seguridad de los estudiantes siempre está al frente de nuest ra planif icación y es nuest ra máxima pr ior idad. 

Asegúrese de usar el estacionamiento en la calle 47 cuando deje a los estudiantes. NO se detenga en el 
camino para dejar a su estudiante o estudiantes. Esto causa grandes problemas de 

t ráfico y hace ret roceder a nuest ros autobuses.

También tenga en cuenta a los guardias de cruce en los cruces de peatones y en los autobuses escolares con el 
brazo de parada extendido y las luces encendidas.

Por favor, no lleve a su estudiante a la escuela antes de las 9:05 a. m. a menos que sean guardias de cruce de la 
Pat rulla. No tenemos supervisión para los estudiantes antes de las 9:05 am. La salida de los estudiantes es a las 
3:45 pm de lunes a jueves ya las 2:15 pm los viernes. Por favor esté aquí a t iempo para recoger a su estudiante.

DROP 
OFF/

DEJAR

PICK

 UP/

RECOGER



5t h grade Conservat ion Club

Conservation Club for 5th grade starts November 9th

Three years ago 5th grade students participated in a Renewable Energy Leadership Lab sponsored by the Bonneville 
Environmental Foundation. We examined the plastic trash problem and created some possible solutions. Then a select group of 

students took part in the regional KidWind Challenge on March 9th 2019. The group worked for 6 weeks meeting twice a week to 
build a wind turbine. Team S.A.S. Serious About Science won 1st place in the Elementary division.

Two years ago we had multiple 5th grade teams, as well as some middle school teams ready to compete when COVID canceled 
our event. For 2020/21 we held our meetings fully virtually and competed at the National Challenge virtually. Our National team 

was awarded the Spirit of KidWind award. Last year we hosted a regional challenge at Liberty. Two winning teams went to 
Nationals in San Antonio. Our Elementary team, "Emo Ducks" won a 1st place in the Hydro-power challenge at Nationals and our 

Middle School team, "JamJom" had a great experience.
We hope to qualify a team again this year and go to Nationals in New Orleans May 22nd -25th.

Dates of Conservation Club meetings will be after school Wednesdays starting November 9th (11/9, 11/16, 11/30, 12/7, 12/14, 
1/4, 1/11, 1/18, 2/1, 2/8, 2/15, 2/22, 3/1, 3/8, 3/9* , 3/11* , 3/15, 3/22, 4/12, 4/19, 4,26, 5/3) Our last meeting on May 3rd will be a 
showcase held after school for families and staff at Liberty. March 9th is an extra day for challenge prep. and Saturday, March 

11th is our Regional KidWind Challenge at Liberty.
Students will stay after school once a week and learn science concepts and how to use scientific tools, measures, and technology. 

Space will be limited, and the deadline to sign up is November 4th. Attendance is crucial, so please take a close look at the 
proposed meeting dates. Students will need to be picked up by a parent no later than 5:45 PM in Portable 1. We meet most 

Wednesday evenings.

Sign up soon! We have limited spots.

Schools that have free/reduced lunch 
percentage at or above the district average 

qualify for additional funding through a Title 
I Federal Grant.

Funds are used to support qualified 
struggling students in reading and/or math.  

In Marysville School District, four schools 
qualify for and receive Title I funds.  These 

schools are: Liberty,  Quil Ceda Tulalip,  
Totem Middle School, and Heritage High 
School.  If your child attends one of these 

schools, Title I information is available from 
the school office, or you can request 

information from the Title I Department 
(360-965-0049).

            Important Health

           Information 

If  your  st udent  is not  feeling 
well, please KEEP THEM HOME 

FROM SCHOOL and follow  t he 
st eps out l ined below :

                                                                                                          
*  Call to report the absence  

(360) 965-1801

*  If your student exhibits any 
COVID-like symptoms please 

complete the heatlth screener 
by clicking on this link, and 

someone from Health Services 
will contact your for further 

instructions.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSerY47hsZ8GvmAzuvDwzmagcC1OxB_WTAvC6tlWxmxpgH1aNw/viewform


L I BERT Y EL EMENT ARY BOOK  FAI R!  
OC T OBER 24 t h - 28t h

*   During School Hours:   Students will be able to shop and 
purchase books during their Library time.

*   After School Hours:   Thursday, October 27th from 5-7pm  

Join Liber t y PTA Today!

As a member you can vote to 
decide how the money raised is 
spent in the school for the kids 

and help plan school events and 
activities.  

Volunteer in a way that best fits 
your schedule.

Membership cost:

$12 for Individual

$20 for a couple  

Next General PTA Meeting

November 17th at

6:00 pm in the Library

Follow the Liberty PTA on Facebook 

@LibertyElemPTA

Al one we can do so 
l it t l e...Toget her  we 

can do so much 
mor e!

    Famil y  Har vest  Fun Night

   t HURSDAY, OCTOBER 27TH 

                 5  -  7 PM
We ar e l ooking for  vol unt eer s t o hel p us make t his t he best  family f un 

night  t o dat e!



Park ing lot

For  drop 
of f

Dress for the Weather
As the weather changes, please make sure 

your child wears appropriate clothing.  
Please consider sending a change of 

clothes in your students backpack.  The 
Health Room has limited clothing 

options.
Don't forget to include a hat, scarf and 

gloves.
Please mark your students belongings with 

their name to prevent lost items.
On incliment weather days, students will 

still have recess outside.
Of course, if the weather poses a threat, 

we will make indoor accommodations.
Please dress for the weather!  

PTA POPCORN 
FUNDRAISER!

    Starts 9/ 29 & Ends 10/ 13   

The top 3 classes who 

sell the most

 will win!!!

- 1st place:    PIZZA PARTY
- 2nd place:  ICE CREAM PARTY
- 3rd  place:  POPCORN PARTY

Welcom e back  Volunt eers.  If  you would 
l ike t o volunt eer , please com plet e a 
new background check  form  in t he 
school of f ice or  you m ay em ail i t  t o:  

Volunt eer@m sd25.org

D og s at  Sch ool !

Please do not bring your dog 
to school when picking up your 
student.  Only certified service 

animals are permitted on School District 
properties.



NON-DISCRIMINATION STATEMENT

Marysville School District complies with all federal and Washington State rules and regulations and will provide equal employment opportunity and treatment for all 

applicants and staff in recruitment, hiring, retention, assignment, transfer, promotion, and training. Such equal employment opportunity will be provided without 

discrimination with respect to race, creed, national origin, age, honorably discharged veteran or military status, sex, sexual orientation including gender expression 

or identity, marital status, the presence of any sensory, mental or physical disability or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal by a person with a disability. 

The district will provide equal access to school facilit ies to the Boy Scouts of America and all other designated youth groups listed in Title 36 of the United States 

Code as a patriotic society.  The following employees have been designated to address questions and complaints of alleged discrimination:   Civil Rights Coordinator 

- Gregg Kuehn, Director of Risk Management, Facilit ies, and Maintenance, 360-965-0110;  Title IX Officer ? Tracy Souza, Director of COVID-19 Health and Safety, 

360-965-0076;   Section 504 Coordinator and ADA Coordinator, Trish Campbell, Executive Director of Special Education, 360-965-0174.  Discrimination and 

discriminatory harassment may be reported to any school staff member or to the district?s Civil Rights Coordinator, listed above. You also have the right to file a 

written complaint. Address: 4220 80th Street NE, Marysville, WA 98270. Website: www.msd25.org.  Marysville School District is a drug- and tobacco-free 

workplace.Policies that address this issue are Policy 3210 ?Non-Discrimination? & 5010 ? ?Non-Discrimination and Affirmative Action.? These Policies are available 

online at www.msd25.org at your school, or at the District Office: 4220 80th Street NE, Marysville, WA, 360-965-0000.
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